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As in previous years we will 
be making a collection for the 
security guards and gardeners

COLLECTION

Father Christmas
Is Coming To Langley Park
6:30pm Tuesday 15th Dec

Although he can’t knock on your door, we hope you will come out 
to see him and put money in his elf’s buckets or tap their card 
readers.
There is also a way to give online, just scan the qr code below.  

Please put your donations 
in an envelope marked 
with your address and 

deliver to 6 Walled Garden 
Close before Friday 18th 

December

Thank 
You

All money goes to local  
Chidrens Charities

The Christmas lights
are courtesy of the 

LPRA
the £20 subscriptions help pay for 

these and is due in January.  
We will e-mail all residents with 

details on how to pay. 
Membership is voluntary and 

comes with various benefits re our 
events. We hope you will choose to 

join us in supporting the LPRA.


